
Resolution of the SI Council on Venezuela  

Our World Council of the Socialist International supports the holding of presidential 

elections in Venezuela in the second half of 2024, which must be held in accordance with 

the terms of the Barbados Agreement, with full guarantees for all participants, with 

extensive international observation, with no political or administrative disqualification of 

candidates, and without judicial or administrative intervention of opposition parties.   

 


